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“Reopening rail line could cut Northampton to Leicester journey time from 90 to 35 minutes” 

Funding is being called to complete an interim 2020 Network Rail feasibility study on reopening the 
Northampton to Market Harborough railway line. 

The population of Northamptonshire has considerably grown since the line was closed in 1981. 
Northamptonshire has the highest population growth of the UK and amongst the poorest rail access. We 
are all familiar with the difficulties travelling between Northampton and Leicester using the M1. 
Congestion at all stages is a frequent problem. 

'Restoring this rail line would transform commuting between Northampton and Leicester' says Mr Richard 
Pill, CEO of the English Regional Transport Association. (ERTA). 

The present railway timetable from Northampton to Leicester takes around 90 minutes depending on 
where you change trains. A Network Rail 2020 interim study obtained under the Freedom of Information 
Act demonstrated that a 35-minute journey time is realistic. The mileage for the line given on the Network 
Rail document is 15.9 miles. Reopening the Northampton to Market Harborough, with 2 station calls could 
take another 17.5 minutes. *See note. 
 

It would address transport exclusion in North Northamptonshire and South Leicestershire. 
 

Completing this study takes one year. Should the study demonstrate a clear economic case it could then be 
taken forward through the Rail Reopening Scheme. The English Regional Transport Association 
(ERTA) held a successful public meeting in Market Harborough in March. A public meeting is planned for 
the 30th September at Quaker House, Northampton details via https://ertarail.co.uk/events/  
 
End Press Release 
 

Further comment, please contact: Professor Andrew Williams 
07923489254 anw@doctors.org.uk or broader comment: Mr Richard Pill ERTA CEO  
01234 330090 richard.erta@gmail.com  

English Regional Transport Association (ERTA) 
 

Patrons: Sir Edmund Verney, The Rt Hon. the Lord Newby OBE, Mr George Bathurst, 
Professor Andrew N Williams BA, BM BCh, MSc, PhD, MRCP, FRCPCH, FRHistS,  
Mr Trevor Garrod,  
+ Others welcome of professional, business or other acumen and of good repute. 

Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Media and Newsletter Coordinator, Bedfordshire 
Area Rep, General Advisor: Mr Richard Pill, 24c St Michaels Road, Bedford, MK40 2LT 
T. 01234 330090 / Mobile: 07752096392 E. richard.erta@gmail.com 
Vice Chairman, Railfuture Liaison Rep. Executive Committee Member, Westminster Team 
Member, Berkhamsted Area Rep. Mr Colin Crawford, 21 Clunbury Court, Manor Street, 
Berkhamsted, HP4 2FF T. 01442 870904 Mobile 07836-693977 E: colin.crawford1@btconnect.com 

Membership Secretary:  
Mr Tony Houghton  
T. 077659 77318 
E.  tony.houghton@keystonelaw.co.uk 

Treasurer:  
Mr David J. Start  
T. 07535 641055  
E. davidjstart63@gmail.com  

ERTA Northern/Yorkshire Area Rep: Mr Chris Hyomes, 10 Tythe Barn Road, Knottingley, 
West Yorkshire, WF11 9BU E. chris.hyomes@hotmail.co.uk T. 07971766207 
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Note: We have added 2 minutes for the train from Northampton waiting on the platform at 

MK station and the small remainder as a contingency. 

 


